
Community Support 

The GSL Board would like to express their appreciation to Michaywe and the Pines 

Golf Course. MOA general manager Todd Chwatun graciously donated the 

equipment and time this spring to apply weed killer to the entire soccer field 

complex. Jim Olli, Pines course superintendant, and Mike selected an absolutely 

perfect day for the application. Weed killer is typically applied to the soccer fields 

every other year and the expense can be enormous. With local business willing to 

donate such as Michaywe it helps keep rising maintenance costs in check.  

We would also like to thank Gerry Peck and Peck Builders for the use of a utility 

trailer to haul the equipment. 

We encourage all of our members to return the favor and make a trip to 

Michaywes’ Inn the Woods Restaurant and the Pines golf course. Or if you need 

some general contractor work give Gerry a call.  Let them know yourself what it 

means to have such strong support in our wonderful town. 

Michaywe:  989-939-8919 

Peck Builders: 989-619-0835 

 


